
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pregnancy Aid Clinic Announces Departure of Executive Director 
 to Pursue New Role at St. Vincent de Paul Georgia 

 
Atlanta, GA (September 18, 2023) - Pregnancy Aid Clinic (PAC), a leading nonprofit organization committed to supporting mothers 

and families, today announces the departure of Lisa Regan, its dedicated Executive Director, who has accepted a role as Senior 

Director, Programs and Services, for St. Vincent de Paul Georgia. 

Lisa Regan has been an invaluable leader at PAC, guiding the organization with passion and dedication for over 5 years. During her 

tenure, Regan helped double the clinic’s staff size and operating budget while navigating operations through the COVID-19 pandemic 

and the overturn of Roe v. Wade, an historic time in the mission to protect unborn life and serve pregnant women and families.  In 

2022, Regan and her team opened a third clinic in downtown Atlanta, expanding capacity for medical services, client advocacy and 

parenting education for metro Atlanta families facing unexpected pregnancy. 

"We are deeply grateful to Lisa for her unwavering commitment to the mission of Pregnancy Aid Clinic," said Deacon Gary Schantz, 

Chair of the Board of Directors. "Under her leadership, we have grown and evolved to more effectively meet the needs of those we 

serve. While we are sad to see Lisa go, we are excited about the positive impact she will undoubtedly bring to St. Vincent de Paul 

Georgia.  Further, I’m happy to announce that Lisa will join the PAC’s Board of Directors.” 

Lisa Regan said, “It has been my privilege and joy as servant leader of PAC to witness the work of the Holy Spirit through our 

passionate staff, board, donors, volunteers, and faithful community. I remain committed to protecting the sanctity of life in my future 

endeavors, including my new role at St. Vincent de Paul Georgia. It’s exciting to see what the Lord will bring through unified efforts to 

help women, men and families - honoring the dignity of life.”  

The Board of Directors will immediately begin the search for a new Executive Director to continue the vital work of the Pregnancy Aid 

Clinic and prepare it for additional growth. During this transitional period, Regan will stay on board to ensure the organization’s 

seamless transition to a new leader.  PAC remains committed to its mission and will continue to provide essential support and 

services to pregnant women and families in the community. 

### 

 

About Pregnancy Aid Clinic: 

Pregnancy Aid Clinic is a non-profit center serving families with medical services, client advocacy, parenting education, tangible 

support and post abortion healing regardless of financial ability, race, age, or religion. Funded primarily by individual donors, the 

Clinic delivers more than 5,000 life-affirming, free services to 1,600 clients annually in three clinics located in Forest Park, downtown 

Atlanta and Roswell. Care addresses the whole person - mental, physical, emotional, and spiritual - in a compassionate and 

nonjudgmental way.  Founded in 1984, Pregnancy Aid Clinic operates from a Catholic perspective and is blessed to have the 

endorsement of the Archdiocese of Atlanta. Learn more at www.pregnancyaidclinic.com 

 
 

http://www.pregnancyaidclinic.com/

